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23rd - 28th…  
   Bring a Friend to class 
week. Share the joy of 
dance with YOUR friends! 

HEY NOW NEWS  
September 2024   

Important Dates: 

SAVE the DATE: 
October 

 

14th - 19th…  
     Costume Fitting Week 
*Please notify your dance  
instructor if you will not be 
present to arrange another 
time.* 
7th - 12th…  
     Fun Wear Week 
28th…  
     Costume Deposit Due 
31st…  
     No Classes -   
 Happy Halloween! 

September tuition is due. Please advise there is a $10.00 late fee for tuition not paid by 
the end of the month. This fee continues to roll over and accrue at an additional $10.00 

at the end of each month until the balance is paid in full.  
Ballet and All That Jazz welcomes    

everyone back to another great year 
of dance! WeÕre thrilled to see new 
as well as familiar faces and we 

would like to thank you for joining 
our dance school. Please do not  

forget to sign up for our “Hey Now 
News” e-mail distribution list to    
ensure youÕll receive all updated 

school information. PDF of our Hey 
Now News will be posted on   our  
website as well. Please note that  

further information will be posted  
on our studio bulletin.  

For our familiesÕ convenience:  
In case of an overcrowded parking lot, there is an additional parking available next to  
the Elks Club and behind the building facing the Post Office for our dance families.   

 

Please note that we provide a detailed 2024-2025 Calendar of Events in your favor to  
inform you of all scheduled closings, friendly reminders, fun events and deadlines.  

The Calendar of Events is available on our website and on the school bulletin.   
 

Please feel free to leave tuition payments in the locked drop box located in the hallway  
as you enter the school if there are no staffs available to take my payment.  

V.I.P. Program is a referral program for current    
families attending Ballet and All That Jazz. This referral 

program will offer a DISCOUNTED/FREE one monthÕs   
tuition (off one class) for each person you refer! It will be 
credited to your account once at least one month has been 

purchased from your referral. There  is no limit to the 
number of referrals you may get! Just think of  the     

possibilities; if you organize your own “referral group,” all 
of your lessons could possibly be FREE!  

In order for our dancers to dance safely and keep our dance          
floor nice and clean, please refrain from wearing your                        

outdoor shoes on our dance floor.                                                                                             
There is a shoe rack right in our hallway for your convenience. 
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